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PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

 
I. Chairman Hidden opened the public hearing at 6:00pm. 

 
II. KENO WARRANT ARTICLE:  Pursuant to RSA 284:51 

 Keno Marketing Director, Maura McCann was present to discuss and answer 
questions regarding KENO and the advantage to allowing this in Tamworth. 
 

III. LIBRARY WARRANT ARTICLE:  Pursuant to RSA 202-A:11-b 
 Library Director, Mary Cronin was present to discuss the background of this 

warrant article and the benefits of passage to the library. 
 

IV. At 6:50pm, Chairman Hidden closed the public hearing. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Darlene McWhirter 
Town Administrator 
 
Approved by the Board of Selectmen 
 
______________________________ 
James S. Hidden 
 
______________________________ 
Steve G. Gray 

______________________________ 
Daniel J. Poirier 
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